
RTMC on the anti-xenophobia campaign  

 

In support to the call by President in combating issues relating to the xenophobic outbreak in the 

country. RTMC  provided the essential needs (donations of toiletries) to the Refugee Camp in 

Germiston that was open to welcoming the victims of the attacks, as many were left in distraught 

and had nowhere to go besides the centres that were opened, responding to the emergency call to 

accommodate those who were affected. 

Participating in projects under health and social welfare forms part of our CSI focus areas and our 

target beneficiaries is not limited to, however includes vulnerable children, orphans, youth and 

pensioners. 

As the recent xenophobic attacks left many non-South Africans residing in our country displaced, 

many of the people were found to be in need of some sort of support and upliftment. The RTMC 

strived to be responsive to the needs of the affected through this initiative. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 



 


